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PMB p 132           Psalter: Week 4 
 

 

SATURDAY     27th January: Vigil Mass 

18.00 Mass Enid Cobbold-Dolan + 

SUNDAY  28th January 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of our parish. 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Terry Finbow 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  29th January: Feria 

09.30 Mass Fr Willie Lee 

TUESDAY  30th January: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY     31st January: 

 St John Bosco 

 09.30 Mass Nikola Novakovic + 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  1st February: Feria 

 No Mass today 

FRIDAY  2nd February: 

 Presentation of the Lord 

 09.30 Mass Pacita Balbona 

 10.00 First Friday Rosary and Prayers. 

SATURDAY  3rd February: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Elizabeth Oteze 

10.00 Confessions 

 Vigil Mass. St Michael’s 18.00 

Please park in Riverside car park, across the road, not 

in the streets behind the church. This also applies if 

you come to evening events in the Church. 

WEEKDAY MASS: work should continue this week 

on the re-wiring and new lighting for the Church, so 

Mass will be in the GS Room and will not be live 

streamed from Monday – Friday. If you are coming 

to Mass, please enter by the garden door and try to be 

on time, otherwise you disturb everyone else at Mass. 

COFFEE MORNING: there will be coffee morning 

as usual this week after Mass on Wednesday. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Martin Ahern, Rita 

Anand, Pacita Balbona, Purgi Bloomfield, Pauline 

Brown, Eileen Dolan, Terry Finbow, Bridget Gaynor, 

Molly Hazell, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Wendy Shilleto, Rita 

Swann, Fr Ivan Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May 

the Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur this 

week: Rita Kolompar , Dennis Hone, John Donald, 

Rosanna Brennan, Vincent Williams, Amy Russell and 

Bernadette McIver. May they rest in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
up to the Season of Lent: please remember 
these intentions in your prayers: peace on earth; 
Christian unity; openness to the Word of God; 
victims of trafficking; the sick and those who care 
for them and those who are unemployed. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss you if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you.  
 

ZIMBABWEAN COMMUNITY MASS the 

Zimbabwean Community and friends have a 

gathering and Mass at St Luke's R C Church on first 

Saturday of the month, next one, Saturday 3rd 

February. Start time is 12.30pm.  All are Welcome! 

Address: 26 Benyon Grove, Orton Malborne, 

Peterborough. PE2 5XS. For further details contact 

07447 384560 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION next meeting will be 

on Sunday 4th February. The next meeting will be 

on Sunday 11th February at 10.00. 
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FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 4th February. There will 

be a box near each door, for your donations. Please 

bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

COLLECTION ENVELOPES are available for any 

of you who need them, please just ask for them. If you 

Gift Aid for our parish and do not have a Standing 

Order, this is a good way to make your donation for 

us to claim the tax.  

Last Sunday Collection 

Huntingdon:  £242.26 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Card Reader  £139.00 

Total   £806.76 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room.  

INVITING YOUNG PEOPLE (age 16 – 30) to 

Transform For Lent. It might seem that Christmas 

was only yesterday but already it’s not long until 

Lent! The Ignite Team are hosting a weekend retreat 

for young people at Clare Priory the weekend before 

Lent begins 10th – 11th February. Contemporary 

music, inspiring talks and passionate prayer times. 

For more information and to book a place see 

www.rcdea.org.uk/youth  

YOUNG ADULTS now living and working in our 

parish are invited to come to a gathering to encourage 

and support you in your faith. We will meet in the GS 

Room on Sunday 11th February at 18.00 for a time 

of prayer, socialising and some simple food. 

GETTING MARRIED IN 2024? If you are getting 

married in 2024, either at home or abroad, please 

make sure you let Fr Philip know as soon as possible, 

there will be preparation and paperwork to do for you 

wherever you are getting married, please do not leave 

it to the last minute. 

 There will be a marriage preparation session 

next Sunday, 4th February at 18.00 in the GS Room.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of our Polish 

community on Saturday 3rd February. Thank you.  

 

 

PANCAKE SUPPER: is on Tuesday 13th February 

from 19.00 - 21.00. Tickets are on sale today, £5.00 

for adults and £3.00 for children. Hope you will come 

for a party before Lent begins. If you are coming, 

please remember to bring your own drinks. 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES we are 

planning another short pilgrimage to Lourdes this 

year. The dates are 18th – 21st June; at the moment 

the cost is £270 per person, sharing a room, half board 

at the hotel, including flight and small luggage. The 

other costs would be to and from both airports and 

your lunches. 

 We have booked those who signed for this 

group, if you still wish to join us you can let me know, 

but the above price cannot be guaranteed. 

BURNS NIGHT: many thanks to those who made 

our celebration of Burns Night such a memorable and 

enjoyable evening. Thanks to Selina, Ben and Rory 

for preparing and providing the lovely supper and to 

Eddie for addressing the haggis and leading us with 

poetry & the grace. A great evening, well done and 

thanks for attending. We made £90.00 for our parish. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

01603 957653. 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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